
Trauma Toolbox for Primary Care 
 
 

The Dave Thomas Foundation for Adoption and the Jockey Being Family have partnered with 

the American Academy of Pediatrics to develop materials for pediatricians on how to support 

adoptive and foster families.  Focused on trauma-informed care, these resources will help 

educate primary physicians working with children and youth involved in the child welfare 

system. Foster Parents may wish to share these documents with pediatricians treating their 

children. 

 
 
https://www.aap.org/en-us/advocacy-and-policy/aap-health-initiatives/healthy-foster-
care-america/Pages/Trauma-Guide.aspx#trauma 


